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GOVERNOR 

 

Laura A. Fortman 

COMMISSIONER 
 

January 31, 2024 
 
Senator Tipping  
Representative Roeder  
Members of the Labor and Housing Committee  
 
Dear Senator Tipping, Representative Roeder and Members of the Labor and Housing 
Committee: 
 
On May 11, 2023, Governor Mills signed LD 1050 into law, which directs the Maine Department 
of Labor to request a waiver from the United States Department of Homeland Security, United 
States Citizenship and Immigration Services to allow any asylum seeker in the state who has 
applied for asylum and who has not been denied asylum, is eligible to work in the State. 
 
Attached to this email is a response from Ur Jaddou, Director of the United States Citizenship 
and Immigration Services, received Tuesday, January 30, 2024.  
 
Please feel free to reach out with any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dillon Murray 
Legislative Liaison 
Maine Department of Labor 
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